
29th	November	2023		

Dear	Prospect	Businesses	and	Residents,		

Christmas	in	Prospect	Street	Party	-	Saturday	9th	December	2023	
Temporary	Speed	Reduc=on,	Parking	Removal	and	Road	Closures	

We	are	thrilled	to	announce	we	are	planning	a	Christmas	Street	Party	for	the	wonderful	
community	supported	by	the	City	of	Prospect,	which	will	be	held	on	Saturday	9th	
December	from	4pm	to	9pm.	The	Christmas	in	Prospect	event	is	a	community	lead,	family	friendly	evening	
which	will	be	held	along	Vine	Street	Plaza,	Eliza	Hall,	in	the	top	area	of	Vine	Street	near	the	Plaza	and	Council’s	
car	park	through	to	Hatchard	Lane.		

Event	Details		
We	warmly	invite	you	to	witness	Santa	arrival	in	style	at	4pm,	with	the	event	officially	opening	by	a	very	special	
guest	shortly	aOer.	Santa	will	be	available	from	4pm	to	8pm	to	meet,	greet	and	have	free	selfies	with	the	
families	in	the	community.		

It	will	be	a	spectacular	inclusive	evening	for	the	wider	community	of	Prospect	to	all	come	together	to	celebrate	
the	joy	of	Christmas	in	the	heart	of	Prospect	with	live	music,	carols	by	our	community,	supporTng	delicious	
mulTcultural	food	from	our	locals,	Christmas	giO	Markets	featuring	PLEG,	Prospect	Lions	Club	firing	up	their	
BBQ	with	Kransky’s,	SA	disTlleries	&	our	local	wine	producer	Pete	Majella,	face	painTng,	henna,	and	free	craO	
acTviTes,	popcorn	&	badge	making	with	Lucy	Hood,	and	LOTS	of	family	friendly	acTviTes.		

This	annual	Christmas	event	is	Stephanie’s	most	generous,	voluntary,	non	for	profit	contribuTon	to	her	
community.	To	our	wonderful	sponsors	and	to	the	City	of	Prospect,	we	owe	a	debt	of	graTtude	for	their	
support	to	move	forward	this	annual	Christmas	event	this	year.	We	thank	each	and	every	one	of	our	volunteers	
and	ask	our	community	to	conTnue	to	be	respec\ul	to	all	who	are	involved.		

Traffic	Management	Plan	
To	make	this	event	a	success,	a	Traffic	Management	Plan	has	been	implemented	to	address	safe	access	for	the	
community	Christmas	event.		

Vine	Street	access	for	Residents	only	from	12pm	-	11pm.		
• A	hard	closure	of	Vine	Street	near	the	Plaza	affec=ng	residents	#1,	#2	&	#3	&	we	kindly	request	residents	
who	may	need	to	access	their	cars,	park	your	cars	along	Vine	street	for	the	day	please.	There	will	be	small	
secTon	of	the	road	that	will	have	no	parking	on	both	sides,	allowing	cars	to	easily	do	a	U	turn	if	needed.	A	
Traffic	Controller	will	be	in	their	area	to	facilitate	residents	needs.		

HoneySuckle,	Lilac,	Hatchard	Lane		
• No	entry	into	Vine	Street	with	Business	and	Residents	access	only	from	12pm	-11pm		A	traffic	controller	will	
be	staToned	in	this	area	to	facilitate	residents	needs.		

• Honeysuckle	Ln/Myrtle	St	intersecTon	-	recommend	local	access	only	sign	as	well	as	road	closed	ahead	sign	
to	deter	those	who	usually	short	right	through	to	Olive	Street	needing	to	detour	down	Lilac	Lane	

	Braund	Road	
• No	Parking	restricTons	will	be	in	place	along	one	side	of	Braund	Road	from	Olive	Street	to	Myrtle	Street	from	
1pm	-	11pm.		

•
Council	Carpark	
• A	hard	closure	of	Prospect’s	Council	Carpark	from	Hatchard	Ln	through	to	Vine	Street	will	apply	from	12pm	-	
11pm.	A	traffic	controller	will	be	staToned	at	Hatchard	Lane.		

Please	see	the	map	for	the	event	locaTon.	
If	you	have	any	quesTons	at	all,	please	feel	free	to	contact	Stephanie	Ferred	directly	by	calling	0475	618	238	or		
emailing:	marketsinprospect@gmail.com.		
Please	scan	the	QR	code	to	learn	more	about	our	event!		hkps://linktr.ee/santas.coming.to.prospect	
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